
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

7th July 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
I write to inform you of an upcoming change to our Breakfast and After School Club fees. 
 
From 1st September 2025, the hourly rate for our wraparound care provision will increase by 50p per 
hour. This represents and approximate 10% increase on current charges. 
 
This decision has not been taken lightly and reflects the rising operational costs we are facing, 
particularly in relation to increased staffing costs due to national pay uplifts and national insurance costs, 
as well as the ongoing inflationary pressures on food, resources and other consumables essential to 
running a high-quality service. 
 
We remain fully committed to providing a safe, nurturing and engaging environment for your children, 
and hope you will agree that this small adjustment is necessary to ensure that we can continue to deliver 
the standard of care you expect and value.  
 
A full price list can be found here. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 

 
Kind regards,  

 

 
 
 
 
Lou Trim 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.hordle.hants.sch.uk/_site/data/files/documents/newsletter-inserts/CD2099A3FC4AC1AA848AA6E1888B2E66.pdf

